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It does not seem like a very transparent process when we are not allowed to see all questions
submitted to an informational meeting, that a “moderator” gets to pick and choose what
questions to ask Lightsource BP. Very shady.

Travis Unterbrink
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Wow, it is just amazing to see the corruption and greed associated with this process. It appears
to me that the collusion even is found within the Ohio Power Siting Board as one of the
attorneys for Birch was an employee of the board less than 5 years ago. This may explain why
the normal procedures of establishing a industrial power generating facility could easily be
circumvented. The lies and deceit is apparent at all levels as our state representative if
investigated thoroughly may be found as with House bill 6 receiving contributions from the
investrers. I hope I’m wrong but the legal headwinds we are facing tell me otherwise. I have
already contacted you on the environmental impact through loss of habitat, loss of food for our
state. If anyone would actually look at these neighborhoods they would surely be aghast. Do
you have one in your neighborhood? Currently less than 1000 feet from my driveway on
Breese road is a sign that says high water. Every time it rains more than 1 inch in two hours
we have flooding coming off of one of the fields slated for solar panels. With panels and less
ground permeability what do you think will happen. Several homes will be in jeopardy of
flooding. When the state put up solar panels on the old prison ground inspections after were
required after detailed plans were submitted to the EPA, the City of Lima, and county
Commissioners No research has ever been done on a project of this scope in a residential
setting i.e. loss of tax base due to people fleeing the area property values plummeting. Not to
mention the psychological impact of EMF transmission to vulnerable people with mental
issues, pacemakers and brain shunts. This project brings no permanent job base to the area and
guaranties losses through attrition of construction jobs because of no one wanting to build next
to ugly glass and metal structures. No industrial projects can be installed because you have
allowed this to happen on agricultural zoned property. Yes lose-lose all the way around for
this community. There are brown areas already located next to the refinery that would be
suitable for this type of project with electrical infrustrucre that would have been suitable but
not considered. Just count on the greed of the farmer to deed over property rights for twice
what the can make through farming. The principles of taking care of the land and helping to
feed the community is lost on these farmers who have inherited the land from parents and
grandparents and have no natural love for the land. I could go on but finally consider how
British Petroleum left the refinery and chemical plant when they left Shawnee Township. They
skimmed all the profits from the top, neglected maintenance and originally planned to close
the facility. They sold the property for pennies on the dollar and left the mess for others to
clean up. We do not want them in our community again.
Please take steps to stop this action.
Sincerely,
Don Neff
4494 W. Breese Rd.
Cridersville, Oh 45806
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